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STATEMENT 
 

Pemulwuy Project Redfern – Concept approval modification (MP 06_0101 MOD 2), State 
Significant Development application (SSD 8135) and project approval modification 
(MP11_0093 MOD 1) 

It has come to the Department’s attention that section 3.1 of the Department’s Assessment 
Report discussing the relationship between the Premier’s and State Priorities and the proposal 
may be misleading. 

The discussion in section 3.1 of the Report is an expression of the Department’s view. There is 
no suggestion that either the Premier or the Department of Premier and Cabinet has endorsed 
this proposal, or this report, as being consistent with the Premier’s or State Priorities. The 
assessment made is solely the Department’s view. 

Neither the Premier, nor the Department of Premier and Cabinet have had any role in the 
assessment of the proposal. 
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